
6. Port authority and officers not part of public sector

(1) A port authority is not, and is not to become, a public sector body under the
Public Sector Management Act 1994.

(2) Neither the CEO nor any member of staff is to be included in the Senior
Executive Service provided for by the Public Sector Management Act 1994.


